From: "B English (MIN)" <B.English@ministers.govt.nz>
Subject: Response from the office of Hon Bill English
Date: February 12,2013 1:06:05 PM PST
To: Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
1 Attachment, 97.2 KB

Dear Carl Malamud

On behalf of Hon Bill English, Minister of Finance, thank you for your email dated 5 February 2013. Your
comments have been noted by this office.

As the issue you raise, however, falls within the portfolio responsibilities of the Associate Minister of
Commerce, | have forwarded your letter on to Hon John Banks for his consideration.

Kind regards

Rebecca McKay | Private Secretary | Office of Hon Bill English
Parliament Buildings | Private Bag 18041 | Wellington 6160
————— Original Message-----

From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:25 AM

To: Hon. Bill English (MIN)

Subject: Letter Concerning New Zealand Standards

Dear Minister -

I am enclosing for your review a letter concerning publication of legally-mandated public safety standards.
For your convenience, this letter is also available on-line at the following URL:

https://law.resource.org/images/rfcs/gov.nz.20130204.pdf
Please let me know if | can provide any additional information and | look forward to your response.
Best regards,

Carl Malamud
Public.Resource.Org
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